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One of the many things the Catholic Calendar tells us about January is that it’s the month of the Holy Name!  Wow how about that for timing.  But on a more personal and individual basis, It’s also a month of Assessment, Reflection, Planning and Stewardship of oneself. It is these four core points that will be the focus of your discussions this evening.  We could start out with a prayer for our Spiritual Component, but the opening prayer of your meeting will cover it for now.

Assessment:  Look at where you have been this past year, what you have done and what you have accomplished.  Then head into the next step to reflect on what to do now.

Reflection:  What can you do to be a better Christian in the coming year? Better yet how can I be a better person?  In Luke 6:38 reads, “Give and it will be given to you. For with the good measure you use, it will be measured back to you”.  

Planning:  You should consider using your skills to carve a piece of your life in service to your Church, School, Holy Name or Community.  The “C” in Acts stands for Community.  And through Community you bring the next point, Stewardship.  .

Stewardship:  Here is where your planning can really shine by setting in action your leadership, resources, intent, needs, identity and fellowship that you have developed through your planning.

Finish your discussion with designating someone in your group to lead you in a prayer to send you on your way to execute your plan.

